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President’s Corner

Hello Corvette Enthusiasts…....

Happy Father’s Day
   to our Corvette men!

Although we are still in the midst of uncertainties, life as we knew it is
slowly starting to come back and hopefully we will be able to enjoy life’s
simple pleasures again with our Corvette Family!  Pleasurable experienc-
es, like our Plastic Fantastic Tribute Run, was very beneficial in helping
to relieve stress…..I definitely felt exhilarated just navigating those curves
and turns and I’m sure my ZR1 was thankful that I ran him hard!  Just
had to add some humor….but seriously….just being able to talk and
physically see some of you was one of the best days I had in a long time!

Because of this unprecedented situation, due to the COVID-19 Pandem-
ic, I will be emailing ballot forms, along with the June Meeting Agenda, to
each of our Members for our upcoming 2020-2021 NCoCC Board of
Directors Elections. When you receive the form, please review and add in
any nominations you wish, then make your selections and return to
Marilyn Hartman via email threegoldens@outlook.com . Marilyn will re-
ceive and tally all the ballots and inform the Secretary of the Board of the
results.  The Board will then make the announcement to the Membership.
In July, and hopefully we might be able to actually hold a Business
Meeting, the new 2020-2021 Board will take over from the 2019-2020
out-going Board.

Please remain vigilant and stay safe ……

I look forward to seeing everyone at our future NCoCC Business Meeting
when it is safe to do so.  Don’t forget to visit our website  www.ncocc.com

“ Live Life at Full Throttle “

Rosemary
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Club Events Calendar

June

 9      NCoCC Business Meeting. Living Way Church.  7:00 p.m.
 9      Board Election
25     NCoCC Board Meeting.  Zoom, 6:30 p.m.
25     Board transition

July

 4      Wheels of Freedom Motor Show
14      NCoCC Business Meeting. Living Way Church.  7:00 p.m.
23     NCoCC Board Meeting.   Filippi’s in Poway.  7:00 p.m.
TBD  Audit of Treasurer’s Records

August

11     NCoCC Business Meeting. Living Way Church.  7:00 p.m.
27     NCoCC Board Meeting.   Filippi’s in Poway.  7:00 p.m.

September

 8      NCoCC Business Meeting. Living Way Church.  7:00 p.m.
20     Main Street America
24     NCoCC Board Meeting.   Filippi’s in Poway.  7:00 p.m.
25-27    Prescott Vette Sette Car Show
TBD  Palm Springs Run

October

13     NCoCC Business Meeting. Living Way Church.  7:00 p.m.
22     NCoCC Board Meeting.   Filippi’s in Poway.  7:00 p.m.
TBD   Past President’s Picnic

November

10     NCoCC Business Meeting. Living Way Church.  7:00 p.m.
26     NCoCC Board Meeting.   Filippi’s in Poway.  7:00 p.m.



Plastic Fantastic Tribute Run
Bates Nut Farm

May 17th





Editor’s note:  Plastic Fantastic may have been canceled this year, and while some of us who work
the show every year are enjoying the break, this is an example of why we do our show and what it
means to our participants.  Thank you Sam Rindskopf for getting us this wonderful story and personal
tribute.  This is a story from someone who was registered to attend this year for the first time and plans
to be with us next year.

Dear Members of the North County Corvette Club:

Your Plastic Fantastic All Corvette Car Show represents quite a story for us:

My father served on the Midway from 1959 to 1961, he turned 80 this year.  When
he got out of the Navy, he bought himself a 1960 Corvette.  My mother and father
started dating when he had that car, and during my childhood all I heard about was
Dad’s 1960 Vette (pictured below with Dad on the left), that became the "bar" for me if
I succeed in life.  Three years ago, I bought my 1960 Vette (pictured below in front of
an old Sinclair gas station)!  It has now become a mission to get a picture of my
Mom and Dad and my Vette and the Midway in the background!  Your show just
became the icing on the cake!  See you next year, very much looking forward to it!

Don Kingore
Atlanta, Georgia



Want to Play a Game?

TRUE OR FALSE

1953 was the first year the Corvette was produced.

Chevrolet code name for the new Sting Ray was the
LP-710.

C2 center of gravity was dropped over 2 inches.

In 1968, GM enlarged their small-block again to 350
cubic inches.

There is no such thing as a “1983 Corvette.”

A 50th Anniversary Edition model was built in 2003.

The manual of a C5 was replaced by the Borg-Warner T-56.

Production of the 2005 Corvette Coupe began in the
third quarter.

The 2014 C7 shares only three parts with the previous
generations.

June 18, 2019 will forever be the day the mid-engine
became a reality.

NAME SCRAMBLE

LXDADANRE    TRHANAM

DOWO     TOAC

ZEBNALM    NDAIKCS

RETNYO    HDEAR

RWLEHAL    GANRTEDEH

POLKTIEZOW    MEDYK

KRBCAX    LEPEE

STOPMONH    LOGYRI

DABNRNO    TORH

OKNSO     LRAHLE

CTEMHLIL    RSUPCATH

DISRONKFP    RHEPAR

LCONSLNI    HASROHU

IMRSNACE    DENLI



NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM (NCM)
REPORT

The National Corvette Museum is now open again!
The restaurant is expected to open in early June.

Schedule for the assembly plant is as follows:

Bowling Green production re-start; May 26th.
Cross-functional team to confer 2 weeks from start of

production to create official revised guidance on
MY20 vs MY21 allocation and build schedule.

MY21 SORP officially moved to November 2nd.
Convertible SORP shifted to July 20th.
MY20 product catalogs now available.
23 all-new Corvette Academy Product videos now
 available.
Welcome kits; customer fulfillment begins once

Michigan-based businesses are back to work.

Dwight Alexander

The Corner News
Keeping you informed…………….

GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND (GDB)
REPORT

Take Care and Have A Tail Waggin Day!
Donna Rindskopf

Hello from
Alexis
(Career Change),
Jenna
(Puppy in Training)
and Lyric
(Puppy in Formal
Training)!

Hello from
Jack
(Puppy in Training)
and Humble
(Puppy in Formal
Training)!



June

22   Kathy Brackz
28   Donna Rindskopf

Borise & Barbara Cota 10 years
Rosemary & Wes Dymek     5 years
Scott & Valerie Peele           5 years

Who am I?

Rosemary Dymek



Our Club

Club members enjoy planned trips, car shows, fun runs,
auto rallies and a host of social and Corvette related
events, including a Holiday party, an Annual Recognition
Dinner, and the NCoCC Plastic Fantastic All Corvette
Show at Seaport Village.  We support local communities
in the San Diego County area by participating in special
event parades and high school homecoming events.
Our members also devote time, energy and resources
in supporting our Club Charity, the USO (United
Services Organization ) of San Diego.

Meetings

Business Meetings are held the second Tuesday of
each month, at 7:00 p.m., at the Living Way Church,
Berean Bible Study Room, located at 13609 Twin Peaks
Road, Poway, CA.  We always welcome and encourage
guests to attend our meetings and to participate in our
club sponsored events.

For a map of our meeting location, please go to our
website at www.ncocc.com.

Membership

Membership is open to anyone at least 18 years of age
who owns a Corvette.  Applicants must attend two
business meetings and participate in one club event
before becoming a member.

Membership in NCoCC entitles you to:

A membership card for you and your significant other.

Discounts on parts and services at participating dealers
(Bob Stall and others).

A club T-shirt.

Name tags for you and your significant other.

A newsletter via email and/or the website.

Members are expected to attend Business Meetings,
maintain current dues, and support the club by serving
on committees and participating in club events.
Initiation fee is $25.  Dues are paid in advance:  $75 for
one year.

We hope this short introduction is helpful.. If you have
questions, please contact us via email at
info@ncocc.com.

NCoCC Cruise News

Editor:  Kathleen Regenhardt

Contributors:

Dwight Alexander
Rosemary Dymek
Mark Harwell
Kathleen Regenhardt
Donna Rindskopf
Sam Rindskopf

Email submission for the newsletter is no later than
the 23rd of every month!
kregen@san.rr.com

Dear Members,

If you take pictures at any one of our events, please
provide them to our Webmaster, Ed Daher, so that
he may place them on our website for all to enjoy.

Thank you!

Our sponsors:


